
Looking ahead 

Monday 7th July - Nursery Trip to Ruff n Tumble 

Tuesday 8th July - Whole School Trip to Adventure Valley 

Wednesday 9th July - Reception Trip to church for “Wedding” 

 

  

 

  

Congratulations to this week’s achievers: 

Awards for week ending 04-07-2025 

 Kindness 
Pupil of the 

week 

Learner of 

the week 

Class 

1 

Charlie 

Penberthy-Barq 

Harmony-Rose 

Harker 

Blessing 

Guta 

Class 

2 

Octavia 

Dawes 

Riley 

Brown 

Hailey 

Watson 

Class 

3 

Sienna 

Crawford 

Sienna 

Emmerson 

Amelia 

Jary 

Class 

4 

Heidi 

Deering 

Whole 

Class 

Theo 

Iveson-Jones 

Class 

5 

Eliza 

Graham 

Junior 

Brunskill 

Sofia 

Jurcan 

Class 

6 

Annabelle 

Norris 

Cleo 

Wright 

Elliot 

Abbot 

 
Attendance 
Classes attendance this week:  

1st Class 3       94% 2nd Class 2      94% 
3rd Class 1       94% 4th Class 5      94% 
5th Class 4       94% 6th Class 6      86% 

 

***  Whole School – 93.4%  ** 
 

 
 

 
 

 

4th July 2025 – Weekly Newsletter 

 

Sports Day Round-Up 
 

Sports Day went smoothly this year, with the weather 

staying mild and just the right temperature for running and 
outdoor activities. The children took part with great 

enthusiasm and behaved really well throughout. It was lovely 

to see so many parents and carers come along to support. 
Everyone showed good sportsmanship and encouraged one 

another, making for a positive and friendly atmosphere. As a 

well-earned treat for their efforts, all children enjoyed an ice 
lolly on Wednesday. Thank you to everyone who helped the 

day run so well. 

 
Adventure Valley Trip – Coming Up! 

 

We’re all excited for our school trip to Adventure Valley next 
week! It promises to be a fun and active day, with lots to 

explore and enjoy. To help staff easily identify pupils, children 

should come to school wearing their uniform. The coach will 
be leaving shortly after 9:00 a.m., so please make sure your 

child arrives on time and ready for the day. We’ll be in touch 

with a follow-up after the trip to share highlights and photos. 
 

Year 2 Leavers’ Concert 

 
Our Year 2 children have been busy rehearsing for their 

leavers’ concert, and this week they performed it for the 

whole school and visiting pupils from Cockton Hill Juniors. 
With lots of singing and dancing, it was a real treat for 

everyone who watched. They’re now looking ahead to next 

week, when they’ll take to the stage for two special 
performances in front of parents and carers. We’re sure it will 

be a fantastic way to celebrate all they’ve achieved. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember – it is so important for your children to be on time for school every day. The doors open at 8.45am.  

Nurture Experience Respect Community 
 

Lucky Reading Stars 

Delilah-Mae Kean Rowan Wilson 

Ruby-Beau Ellison-Tray Ava Hammond 

Riley Brown Octavia Dawes 

Oliver Taylor Bella Hawkins 

Peace Ibrahim Sophia Topping 

Rhaegar Tavadya Amy Dickinson 

Nevae Ridley Kassius Dodds 

Leighton Brannigan Erin Farnell 

Cleo Wright Jessica Stott 

  

 

 



 


